Presentation Brothers Anglo-Irish Province

3 Heatherton Park, South Douglas Road, Cork, Ireland Tel: +353-21-4361308; Fax: +353-21-4364043

email: fpmoffice/q:ireland.com www.presentationbrothers.com



Brigid McManus
Secretary General
Office of the Secretary General
Department of Education and Science
Marlborough Street
Dublin 1.



5 November 2009

Dear Ms McManus,

In replý to your letter of 22 October, the Presentation Brothers (Anglo-Irish Province) are prepared to contribute a total of €3m in response to the Taoiseach's request, which he made to Congregations on 4 June in the light of the Ryan Report.

The proposed contribution will require the approval of the Charitable Commissioners.

Yours sincerely,

Br Walter Hurley FPM
Province Leader